
COVID-19: Visitation Policy & Guidelines 

Updated Patient Visit Policy Effective March 30, 2020

Until further notice, all patients at OAL offices and facilities will not be permitted to have accompanying guests. 

The only exception will be for patients who are unable to complete the visit on their own, such as a parent or 
guardian accompanying a minor, in which one guest will be permitted. 

Clinical staff will be at all entrances of all our locations to screen patients before entering the building. Any  
patient or guest who is sick, has a high risk of exposure or has traveled from a high-risk geographical area will  
not be permitted to enter any OAL offices or facilities. 

If you have any questions or need more information about the visitor policy, please call (717) 299-4871.


